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Dear Supporter, 

My name is Christopher Griffin and I’m the Vice President of Business Operations for 
Central Florida Warriors (CFW) Hockey, Inc. CFW Hockey strives to give all injured or disabled 
military members and veterans the opportunity to play hockey in a safe and adaptive environment, 
as well as to provide a place for them to form friendships and network. The ice hockey program 
provides a recreational therapeutic experience and education for our members. 

We are organized to operate for charitable and educational purposes. CFW Hockey is an 
affiliate of USA Warriors Ice Hockey/USA Disabled Hockey. We truly believe in “Healing Through 
Hockey.” While we’ve made some outstanding progress since our establishment in the summer of 
2022, CFW Hockey still has work to do. 

We need your support! One of our most successful endeavors is the “Practice 
Partnership” program. Each practice can be funded with a $500 contribution. Through this 
partnership, we will invite you to join the team on ice at a practice so that you can feel the impact 
to our veterans. We will also provide the opportunity for pictures and recognition via social media 
to highlight your support. 

We need partnerships for upcoming practices in 2024. These practices are central to our 
mission because they build a foundation for veterans leaning on other veterans. 

Your contribution to CFW Hockey is tax deductible under the IRS Revenue Code Section 
170. We are a federally registered 501(c)(3) public charity operating under Federal Tax ID number 
88-3682596. Please make donations payable to: Central Florida Warriors Hockey, Inc.

Your contribution will help us continue “Healing Through Hockey.” If you have any questions, 
I would be happy to provide you with more information about how you can help support our work at 
CFW Hockey. You may contact me through my email business.ops@cfwarriorshockey.org, or call 
me at 386-717-7853. 

Thank you in advance for your support, 

Christopher Griffin 
VP of Business Operations 

A COPY OF THE OFFICICAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF 
CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY 
ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. 


